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Regular Meeting                                          
Nameoki Town Trustees

July 23, 2018
Supervisor Randy Presswood called the regular meeting of the Town Trustees to order. Clerk Hawkins led the assembly in the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.  Supervisor Presswood asked Town Clerk, Helen Hawkins, to record the roll call.  Present other than Supervisor Presswood was Trustee Abel, Trustee Foster, Trustee Nemsky, and Trustee Edwards. A motion was made by Trustee Foster, second by Trustee Abel, to dispense with the reading of the minutes of the previous regular meeting, since each Trustee had a copy and approved them as printed.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.  Trustee Foster then made a motion, second by Trustee Abel to approve the minutes of August 14, 2017 Executive Session.  A roll call vote was taken, all voted aye; the motion carried.
COMMUNICATIONS:
None.
BILLS:
A motion was made by Trustee Nemsky, second by Trustee Foster to pay the bills.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.  Trustee Foster, then made a motion second by Trustee Nemsky to approve the payroll.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.
TREASURER’S REPORT: 
Trustee Edwards read the Treasurers Report dated July 23, 2018. A motion was made by Trustee Edwards, second by Trustee Foster to approve the report as read.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.  
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
Health Report:  Trustee Nemsky read the Health Report submitted by Health Inspector Blaylock.  Trustee Nemsky then made a motion second by Trustee Foster to approve the report as read.  A roll call vote was taken, all voted aye; the motion carried. 
OLD BUSINESS:

None.
NEW BUSINESS:
Supervisor Presswood informed the Board of Trustees that new carpet or tile is needed in the Township building.  This will take place after the drywall is completed and painted.  He asked if any of the Trustees had any ideas on carpet or tile please let him know. 
TOWN OFFICIALS COMMENTS: 
Supervisor Presswood also informed the Board of Trustees that he found another Park Grant that is available which we applied for.  We will try to get the money to put a fence around our Cloverleaf East Madison Park.  Mayor John Hamm said that he will pay for half the cost of the fence Supervisor Presswood concluded.
PUBLIC INPUT:

None.
There being no other business a motion was made by Trustee Edwards, second by Trustee Abel to adjourn the meeting until August 13, 2018 at 7 P.M.  A roll call vote was taken.  All voted aye; the motion carried.
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